
Good afternoon Chairman Witkowski & Commissioner Poulin; 

  

I had your emails in my files but did not have Commissioner Deotte & Commissioner 

Leite and I wanted to reach out to you. 

  

I performed a site visit on Gladys Green & Pineview Court and I was just amazed at the 

transformation.  The properties look terrific.  I know this is a due to a combination of 

efforts by several people but I did want to express the fact that Deb Flanigan has done a 

fantastic job not only with the residents and the moves and the contractors, but has 

always done it with a smile on her face and a great attitude. She reflects so positively on 

the THA and it is my pleasure to have your properties in my portfolio.  She always 

submits everything on time and under budget…….Looking at your budget, she definitely 

deserves a raise!  

  

I wanted to reach out to you to let you know this – the properties are really gorgeous.  

Great job at receiving CDBG grants consecutively to achieve this and hiring the right 

staff to get the job done right! 

  

Thanks for making my job a bit easier. 

  

Have a great day, 

  

Liz Chasse, RHM 

Asset Manager III 

State Housing Portfolio 

CT Housing Finance Authority 

999 West Street 

Rocky Hill, CT 06067 

(860) 571-4294 

 


